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6th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Hot Lunches – apologies for the delay, we will be serving hot meals again from Monday next week.  Thanks for 
bearing with us while we have had the issue with the hot cupboard. 
 
Collective Worship 
Collective worship is daily and an important time in our school day when we gather together to reflect on moral 
and spiritual issues. 
On Wednesdays, staff deliver Picture News, which is a bought in resource that gives the children an opportunity to 
reflect on topical issues. 
Recently, the topics have been ‘A new Pope,’ ‘VE Day’ and ‘Theme Parks.’ 
In each newsletter, we will inform you of the following week’s topic, so you can discuss the topic at home, if you 
wish. 
 
Holes on the common 
The children have been digging holes on the Common at lunch and break times and the ground was getting more 
dangerous for our PE lessons.  Over the half term, we had these holes filled in.   This has been mentioned to the 
children in assemblies and we would be grateful if you could support this on the Common after school. 
 
PE Days for this term: 
Peppard: Wednesdays 
Greys: Mondays and Tuesdays 
Highmoor: Mondays and Wednesdays (tennis) 
Springwood: Mondays and Wednesdays (tennis) 
 
Pentecost Church Service – please note date change, moved to the 11th June. 
 
Knight Frank Schools Triathlon at Oratory School this Sunday – we have 12 children taking part in a triathlon this 
weekend – we wish them all the very best!  Good Luck!  
 
Year 6 - Ice Cream Sales – the Year 6 children will be selling ice creams afterschool today and every Friday this 
term (unless its pouring with rain!) 

 
Dates of note for your diary: 
Wednesday 11th June – 9.15am Pentecost Church Service 
Friday 20th June – 5pm Sports Evening  
Wednesday 25th June – 3.30pm Book Look 
Saturday 28th June – CampOut 25! 
Monday 14th July - Summer Production at The Kenton Theatre  
Thursday 17th July – 2.30pm Leavers Church Service 
Friday 18th July – 11am – Leavers Assembly on the Common 
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